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Please VOTE NO on both SB 77 & SB 78! 

 

This is nothing more than a land grab against our rural property owners!  Farm or 

Timber zoned properties are rural Oregon.  This is where our wedding venues, our 

winery tasting rooms, our air bnb's exist!  To tell a property owner that they MUST 

limit the size of their dwelling in these areas is an incredible overreach of 

government. 

 

The lunacy of bills like this needs to stop!   


